
 

HAWAIIAN GARDENS PHASE VII 

  

To all owners,   

 

The 2023/2024 season is just around the corner, and we all need to prepare for a good start. 

We ask all owners to review and read all the Rules and Rules of Life of our Phase. 

Last year a committee was set up to review them, but for the time being the current Rules and 
Rules of Life remain unchanged.  

It is imperative that landlords make sure that their tenants are aware of these rules, and 
everyone, landlords and tenants, must respect them. 

We want these rules to be followed without any interpretation in order to avoid situations that 
could arise and lead to stress that we could avoid. 

Important reminder about the presence of animals in the units and on the HG7 site: NO 
ANIMALS ALLOWED. 

 

PETS  
1. No pets of any kind are allowed at the pool in the condos, premises or in the Phase.  
2. If requested to remove the pet by the board of directors, the owner will be monitored by 
the legal authorities at their own expense  

 
**The authorization by Florida law of the possibility of owning an animal as "Emotional Support" 
after obtaining a medical prescription must be done according to the standards in force in the 
State of Florida. As a result, only documents issued by a Florida medical authority will be 
retained. No document obtained electronically (via the internet) will be valid.  

 

You can find HG7's Rules and Rules of Life on our phase website, in the Private section. 

Click: Private Section / Rules of Life / And / HG7 General Regulations (download the document)  

 

Be safe on the road and look forward to seeing you again 

CA HG7 

 


